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Comments: To whom it may concern at the USFS,

 

Please leave our public wild places wild. The suggested 60,000 acres being subject to logging to my knowledge

took the USFS a year to plan but the public has been given very short notice to respond and asked to review

unavailable information over the holidays. 

 

I have grave concerns surrounding the impact to the watersheds that will be effected, Wild life that will be

effected, the effect on access to trails, the 20 yrs of disruption, the herbicides that will be used and where they

will be used, what will happen to the local economy, closures for hiking, mountain biking, trout fishing and the list

goes on. 

 

Please do not do this. 

 

 


